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Copier/Microfilm Use 

The Library is not in the copying business nor does it seek to compete with local businesses that 

provide copying services.  The Library provides a self-service public copier for customer use.  

Copyright Law only protects libraries from liability for unsupervised copying (i.e. copies made 

on coin-operated, user-controlled machines).  A staff member who makes copies for the public is 

in violation of copyright law.   

The self-service copier is for public use and is strictly a self-service machine.  This machine can 

make normal letter sized (8 ½” x 11”) copies as well as legal sized (8 ½” x 14”) copies.  Library 

staff can provide suggested solutions, but the customer must be the person who presses the start 

button to make the copy.  Copies are $.15 per copy.  

The Library does provide one microfilm reader/printer for customer use and review of the Star 

Herald microfilm.  The charge for printing from the microfilm reader is also $.15 per copy.   

The library does not allow library customers to bring their own paper in for copying or printing 

purposes due to risk of damage to the equipment. 

 


